
  
Be the best you can be through: challenge, nurture, 

inspiration, respect, happiness, inclusion, in a safe, secure Christian family. 

   
Spring Term, 1st Half 2019   

 
Dear Parents, 
 
May I wish you all a happy and healthy 2019. 
 
Here are some dates for the next half term - 

 
    Anna Gray will be returning to school on: 

 
     18th January 2019 

1st February 2019 
 

Reception and Year 1 children  
will work in the woods all morning.  

 
 
 

Please ensure your child will be warm 
and can enjoy the wonderful 

activities Anna provides for them. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 PE with Mr Dimmick  
Every Tuesday afternoon. 
Please ensure your child has their PE kit. 
 
PE Kit 

 shorts 
 t-shirt 
 trainers 
 long trousers 
 warm top, e.g. fleece 
 spare socks 

 



PE Club will begin for Class 2 children every Tuesday after school from: 
15th January 2019 
22nd January 2019 
29th January 2019 
5th February 2019 
12th February 2019 
 
This half term the theme will be indoor hockey. 
  
Pick-up time is 4.15pm. Please complete the attached slip and return to school. 
 

Gymnastics Competition – Friday 18th January  
 
Following PE sessions – six Y3 and Y4 students have been chosen to take part in 
the Gymnastics Competition at the Wentworth Leisure Centre. If your child is 
going, they will have a permission slip to travel with Ms. Nicholls. 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 Music –  
 
Mr Brown will be providing ukulele tuition on: 
 
11th January 2019 
18th January 2019 
25th January 2019 
1st February 2019 
 
If your child has their own ukulele and wishes to use it, Mr Brown will tune it in 
school.  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
     
   Messy Church – Thursday 31st January  

 
More details to follow. 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 



Community Service – Thursday 7th February  
 
2.45 at school. 
 
All welcome to join us. 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Chinese New Year Celebration Friday 8th February 
 
The children will be celebrating the Chinese New Year by participating in 
activities ran by JammiArt. 
 
Class 1 
3D Paper dragon making 
Pig rise art 
 
Class 2 
Mandarin lesson 
Calligraphy 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Valentines Disco – Thursday 14th February  
The PTFA have organised an after school disco for all children. 
Children can come to school dressed in their party clothes. 
£2.50 per child, includes refreshments.  
3.15pm – 4.15pm.  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------    

 Governors Meeting   
 
Thursday 14th February 2019 
At the school at 6pm  

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 



School is closed for Teacher Day on 
Friday 15th February 2019 

 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
 

 Thank you for all your support last year. 
 
The children and staff are delighted with the books we received from Cognito 
and will enjoy reading hem. Thank you to Anna English for providing the 
wonderful list of books to be chosen and the PTFA for making this happen. 
 
The Christmas Fair was a very enjoyable event, whilst also raising £435.00. 
Along with the amazing auction we can now consider carefully items which will 
enhance the children’s education. 
 
We were also able to send £60.00 to the Children’s Society following the 
nativity and Christingle service. 
 

Thank you for all your support.  
If you have any queries please get in touch. 

 
We wish you a happy, healthy 2019 

 
Mrs Davey and all the staff at Chollerton First School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


